
 
MINUTES of MEETING of LOCAL LICENSING FORUM held in the COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 

KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD  





  The Members of the Forum were informed of the joint meeting with the Licensing 
Board that is scheduled to take place on Thursday 12 December 2013. A discussion 
took place regarding items for the agenda of the joint meeting.  
 
Decision 
 
The Forum noted and agreed a request from North Argyll Youth Forum to do a further 
presentation at the joint meeting between the Local Licensing Forum and Licensing 
Board.  
 

 Elaine Garman left the meeting at this point.  
 

 8. DATES FOR MEETINGS IN 2014 
 

  The Forum discussed potential meeting dates for next year. During this discussion it 
was suggested that more involvement from young people would be beneficial to the 
Forum.  
 
Decision 
 
The Forum agreed that meeting dates for 2014 should be circulated to members.  
 

 




